
Fun in the Sun! Happy Summer!
Thank you everyone for being such an 
important part of the JRE school community 
and all of the different ways you supported 
the school and your child(ren) this year.
We've had fun filled busy days the past few 
months. This month's newsletter highlights 
many of these events, which were a huge 
success in large part to the parent 
volunteers and planning. We are so 
appreciative, and you will see the 
excitement and joy in the children's faces.

For all of the 5th graders, we wish you the 
very best as you continue your educational 
journey and move to 6th grade.
For all of us returning to JRE next year, enjoy 
this summer break and we are excited to 
have you back in the Fall. You can expect a 
summer mailing in mid-August as we plan for 
the 2022-2023 school year over the next few 
months.
Have a wonderful, safe and joyful summer. It 
is truly a pleasure to be the principal and a 
part of your children's lives.
All the best,
Dr. Kedley



International Day

Students at JRE had the 
incredible opportunity 
to learn more about 
different countries and 
cultures from all over 
the world.  Thank you to 
all the parents who 
volunteered their time 
to help plan and 
execute an amazing 
day of learning and fun 
for our students!



International Day

Brazil
Turkey Dominican Republic

Greece Malaysia Poland



International Day Performances



JRE is on the road to help 
end hunger!  Our school 

was able to package 
18,576 meals to help 

nourish those in need.  Rise 
Against Hunger strives to 

make an impact on hunger 
by building resilience, self-

sufficiency, and 
empowerment in 

communities worldwide. 



Author Visit with Sarah Varon

JRE was honored to 
welcome Sarah Varon, 
author and illustrator of 
Robot Dreams, Sweater 
Weather, My Pencil and 

Me, New Shoes and 
many more wonderful 

picture books. 



Student Council’s New Mural! 
JRE’s Student Council 

Representatives
painted a mural with the 

help of talented
local artist, Jen Born. The 

mural has been hung in the 
cafeteria for all JRE 

students to enjoy! You can 
find more art from Jen at 

psenjoyyourlife.com



2021-2022 Pittsford Pride Award Recipients
Congratulations to all three recipients who exemplify 

what it means to do their best, be the best, and make a 
difference in the lives of others.  

Roman Irizarry Maya Mohd Sani Aiden Gough



JRE Music
5th Grade Band

Orchestra



JRE Chorus

5th Grade Chorus

4th Grade ChorusJRE 4th and 5th

grade Chorus put 
on a beautiful
Concert this 

Spring! 
Congratulations 
on a wonderful 
performance!



JRE Art Show 

JRE’s Art Show was an incredible 
display of the artistic talent of our 

students! Thank you to Mrs. Maslyn
for your hard work in setting up this 

amazing event for all to enjoy!



We had a tremendous 
turnout for our Bike to 

School Day!  Thank you to 
all the parent volunteers 

who made this day a 
huge success!
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